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NEXT MEETING:

MoNDAY, Nov. 9, 2015
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Well! I'm off to retreat the day after tomorrow and have everything but the
kitchen ready to load in the car. There needs to be space for my passenger
and her stuff so | do hope she will be comfortable strapped to the roof!

| plan to finish up my block exchange from last year as my current block
is feverishly being labored over as | write this. O.K. maybe they are just
giving it a little thought. | thoroughly enjoyed the program meeting last week
and plan to make little sleeping bags for all my machine feet.

The one thing you can always look forward to right after retreat is a
fabulous show and tell, so come on out to the next meeting expecting a
spectacle. See you all there.
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COMMUNITY QUILTS
Loy H.
Community Quilts
November 18!

QUILT OUT

Fri. Nov 27
9am-4 pm

Kamloops Seniors Village
in the Multi-Purpose Rm.

ALL Sagebrush members welcome.
Details: Doreen F. 250-374-6119

FrI. AM QUILT-INS
Joyce W.

Nov.13: Sherrie R.
20: Joyce R.
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Sandy M. and Lorraine B.

Dianne's Shaded Borders Class is coming very soon on the 21st of November,,

that's this month. There are still some spots available, so please contact Sandy
ASAP if you want to join in. Remember, that if you take this class, you can stay
until 9pm, to work on your project, and have a pizza dinner, or whatever you want
to have!

If you have signed up for the class, please remember to bring your sewing
machine plus all you supplies, as well as your lunch, a snack to share, and a cup
for coffee or tea, which is supplied! Two ironing boards and irons will be provided
by the guild!

|, Sandy, went to Dianne's shop on Wednesday to figure out my fabrics for this

class, she was a great help, as | took what | wanted for my center piece and a
few pieces of fabric for the borders, and we filled in with 3 other small pieces to
compliment it. | asked if there had been quite a few ladies out to plan their class
quilt and she answered, not many. So my advice to you is, please try to get out to
Dianne's before the class, and she can help you plan your fabrics, and not take
that time in the class! She will be at her shop every working day, except,
Tuesday, November 10, and not after the 17th......My fabric is ready and | am
excited about this class!!

Also, Linda King will teach a class in February, and she is bringing 2 samples for
her class, to show at our next meeting on November 9. Hope you will be there to
see the quilts!! More details to follow soon!

Row-by-Row Experience Group

Sandy is starting a new group, @w Dy Al 2
called the Row by Row Experience
group. There are 10 people allowed

in the group. If you were collecting

the free patterns this summer from participating quilt shops, and
still working on them, you can join the group. We are renting
Katja's classroom on Saturday, January 16 and we have 4 spots
left. The cost will be divided by the number attending. If there are
more people interested, | will have a small waiting list, in case
someone can't come the day we are doing it, or if someone backs
out.

Please let Sandy know as soon as possible, if you are interested!
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